Council Meeting: January 23, 2024
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Subject: Uptown Whittier Trees
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[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

The citizens of Whittier implore you to not remove any of the beautiful trees surrounding
Uptown Whittier, along Greenleaf Ave. They are a huge part of the historic area and one of
the few things keeping the uptown area appealing. If they can keep adding more Mexican
fusion restaurants every week it seems, there's surely a way to keep our amazing large lovely
trees intact. Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter!

Sincerely, lifelong Whittier resident,
Zoe Lemos-Munguia
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